
 

  

TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – OCTOBER 15, 2017  

A People Called CHURCH AND SCHOOL 
ST. PAUL CATHOLIC 

 

ST. PAUL 
EUCHARISTIC  

CELEBRATIONS 
Tuesday 8:00am Mass 

Friday 8:45am Mass 

Saturday    5:30pm Mass 

Sunday 9:00am Mass 

Reconciliation 2nd & 4th  
Saturday  10:00am  

St. Paul Mission Statement 

We are the Catholic Faith Family of 
St. Paul Parish, Genesee Depot, 

Wisconsin. 

With the Eucharist as the source 
and summit of our Faith,                

our mission is to  
create a welcoming, vibrant Parish 

rooted in the Word of God and      
the sacramental tradition of the 

Catholic Church to inspire               
all to  proclaim the Good News of 

Jesus Christ. 
We grow, nurture and strengthen 

our Faith through: 

*Inspirational Worship 

*Authentic Witness 

*Faithful Discipleship 

*Catholic Teaching  
*Loving Service 

*Sacrificial Stewardship 

Parish Office   
PO Box 95  Hwy. D & 83  
Genesee Depot, WI  53127  
Tel. 262/968-3865  
Fax. 262/968-5546 

Hours:  
Monday-Friday 
8:00am to 4:30pm  

Religious Ed:  
262/968-2276 

School:   
262/968-3175  

Website: 
www.stpaulgenesee.net  

Email: 
office@stpaulgenesee.net 

Celebrating Parish Life   

Baptized in Christ: Sloane Elizabeth, Child of Tyler & Megan Breckenridge  

Olivia Rose, Child of David & Samantha Pabelick 

Born to Eternal Life: Shannon Motzel 
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WELCOME TO ST. PAUL PARISH 

Weekly 

Message  

A Place For You 
Welcome! Maybe you have been away from the Church for a 
little while or for quite some time, but now you feel a tug at 
your heart calling you back to the Catholic Church. Listen to 
that tug. It’s your Heavenly Father reaching His arms out to 
you, the Holy Spirit whispering in your ear, hoping to draw 
you home. 

We hope you accept this as your invitation to rediscover the 
truth, wonder and mystery of the Catholic faith. As your 
brothers and sisters in our worldwide Catholic family, we 
want you back. We’ve missed you, and our Parish is not the 
same without you. 

If you are a practicing Catholic and have decided to make St. 
Paul your church home, simply call 262-968-3865, come by or 
visit www.stpaulgenesee.net to get registered.  

Everyday Stewardship  

Art Buchwald, the longtime humorist for the “Washington 
Post” who died in 2007 is credited with saying, "The best 
things in life aren't things." As Christians, we know this state-
ment to be true. Certainly the best things in our lives are not 
those items that money can buy or things we can create in the 
material world. Faith, hope, and love are more precious than 
anything we can see with our eyes. Yet, as humans we often 
find ourselves longing for the very things that we claim are not 
nearly as valuable. We lose sight of what is real and true. 

Paul wrote in the fourth chapter of his Letter to the Philippians 
that he has experienced both living with abundance and then 
with very little. Regardless of what we have in terms of world-
ly goods, Paul reminds us that God provides for all our needs. 
God may not provide for our wants, but he does give us what 
we need. 

The flesh seeks what it wants, but the spirit seeks what it 
needs. In a stewardship way of life, we must always remind 
ourselves that true wealth never comes from material posses-
sions and money. True wealth comes from the love we share, 
the faith we develop, and the hope we bring to others. The best 
things in life aren't free, though. They require work, commit-
ment, and fortitude. We need to cultivate these things daily. If 
we are serious about living life in this way, we will find that 
when our days on this earth are through, we really had it all. 

-Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS  

PARISH STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
We are truly grateful for your sacrifice and generosity. 

Income  ....................................  July .....................  August 
2017 Actual .............................. $  128,504 ..............  $  114,250  
2017 Budget ............................. $  114,480 ..............  $  114,480 
2016   ........................................... $  127,430 ..............  $  150,856 
Expenses 
2017 Actual ..............................  $   56,964  ..............  $   90,910 
2017 Budget .............................  $ 114,460 ..............  $  114,460 
2016  ............................................  $   74,768  ..............  $  114,718  
Mortgage Update  
Current Mortgage as of 7/31/17 ........................ $1,181,675.64 
Current Mortgage as of 8/30/17 ........................ $1,171,572.05 

For the Kids 
Sharing the Gospel 
Imagine how it would feel to be invited 
by a king to come to his palace for a 
party!  
Well, you have been invited! God 
wants you to come. People who ignore 
God will not go to heaven. Don't ignore God. Say "yes" to his 
invitation. Go to God's party in heaven!  
Prayer 
Thank you for inviting me to heaven, God. I want to go!  

Therefore be merciful, even as your Father is also merciful. 
-Luke 6:36  

Prayer Intentions 
 Please pray for 10 groups of people participating in the 

Alpha course from now through December at St. Paul and 
St. Bruno.   

 A group of Candidates and Catechumens and their leaders 
will begin their journey through RCIA beginning October. 
Please keep them in your prayers. 

 Pray for our Confirmation Candidates who are on       
retreat this weekend. Let them be guided by the Holy 
Spirit to a greater understanding of how their faith is  
always present in their lives. 

 For those who are participating in our 24 Adoration and 
Rosary Rally.  Add your prayers to the litany for our     
Parish. 

Anointing of the Sick Anointing of the Sick will take place after 5:30pm mass on Oct. 21 
at St. Paul’s. Also available after 10:30am, Oct. 22, at St. Bruno’s.  

In the Epistle of St. James we read “Is anyone sick among you?” Let 
him call for the elders of the church; and let them pray over him, 
anointing him with oil in the name of the Lord”. If you would like to 
be anointed please remain in your seat after the service. 

Special Mass of Remembrance  

There will be a special Mass of Remembrance 
at 6:30pm on Thursday, November 2 to              
remember, in a special way, those St. Paul  
parishioners who died in the past year.  All 
parishioners are welcome to attend this mass 
to  remember those who've died from our parish.  

http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/
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After the Masses On October 21/22, representatives from the 
parish will be available to provide information about this year's 
Women of Christ conference at Washington County fairgrounds. 
You may sign up and also receive car pool information as well. 

RCIA 
 RCIA, the Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults begins         
TODAY , October 15 at 10AM in the Family Room at St. 
Paul’s (right down the hall from the church).  If you are inter-
ested in joining this group, contact Mary Kral, 262-968-3865 or 
mkral@stpaulgenesee.net.  Please pray for the candidates and 
catechumens who are on this spiritual journey. 

People who sew, knit, and crochet who would be willing to 
work at their leisure at home to make items for different   
ministries. We are looking for prayer stoles, tiny white       
Baptism blankets, sewn flannel baby blankets and knitted or 
crocheted baby afghans. If you can help the Human Concerns 
Committee, please call Mary Kral @ 968-2276.  

Other Talent Needs of the Parish 

FAITH FORMATION 

Keeping the Faith 

E is for Eucharist 

P - Pray 
R - Read Scripture 

E - Eucharist - receive the Eucharist regularly 

P - Participate in parish life 

A - Ask for Forgiveness; go to Reconciliation 

R - Reach out to the Least of our brothers and sisters 

e - Evangelize - share the love of Jesus with those around you!   

It was a trying time in my life. I felt as 
though my heart was torn in two; I was 
weary and tired. I walked into the Ado-
ration Chapel (a room reserved to pray 
before the Eucharist), went on my 
knees and knew that Jesus was there, 
and all would be ok. I was met with a 
peace which surpassed all understand-
ing (c.f. Philippians 4:7). My lot did not 
necessarily change that day, but it   
didn't matter. I was met with the love 
of a God who not only loves me 
enough to die for me, but also to want 
to become one with me, fallen and broken though I am, in the 
Eucharist.  

The Eucharist is so much more than a symbol. That little host 
contains within it the God whom the world cannot contain. The 
very same God who chose to surrender heaven in order to save 
me from sin. It is the very same God who humbles Himself to 
become our spiritual food. Going to Mass and receiving the  
Eucharist is an encounter with Eternal, Unconditional, RADICAL 
Love.  

Each Sunday this very same God waits for us to come to Him at 
Mass. He longingly desires to be invited in and to transform your 
heart into His palace. But this is not something He will ever 
force anyone to do. It is always an invitation. Are you willing to 
accept His invitation? 

There is something extraordinarily powerful about women supporting 
and building each other up. I wish I could give it words – but there are 
times words fail. Women of Christ is an opportunity for us as women to 
build up and support each other in a manner only women can. And this 

overflows into your life in amazing ways. It is an encounter with the 
God who’d rather die than live without us. It may seem like you can’t 
do it because of life being so busy, but I would say this is something we 
can’t not do BECAUSE our lives are so busy. It is a time to work on your 
relationship with God. Mark your calendars for November 4th. In the 
next couple of weeks we will have a sign-up genius. If you don’t come 
with us, that is ok. But please make sure you do something… and hus-
bands and dads – make sure you are encour-
aging your wife. Remember, moms often take 
care of everyone else before they take care of 
themselves. They need to be reminded to take 
care of themselves. 

Art & EnvironmentArt & EnvironmentArt & Environment   

Do you decorate your home for the holidays?  Why 
not consider helping to decorate God’s house?  
An Art & Environment Committee needs to be 
formed. It’s time for new ideas, new energy, and new 
members. Join together. Many hands are needed. You 
do as much as you are able. Contact Jean Lindemeyer 
at jalindemeyer@gmail.com or Peggy Kolonko at 
pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net (262-968-3865) if you 
are interested.  Watch the bulletin for further infor-
mation.  
Your help is needed NOW!  

 

Looking for families, couples or individuals who 
love to meet and greet others, especially when 
there are DONUTS involved.  The hospitality 
ministry is looking for help to serve donuts after 

the 9am mass and clean up. Sign up for a time that works for 
you!  If you can help contact  
Brenda Neumann, brenda.l.neumann@gmail.com. 

St. Paul Annual Spaghetti Dinner 
November 11,  

4:00-7:30PM 

Sponsored by Faith Formation 
Bringing your families and friends and 

plan to volunteer your time or your home 
baked desserts to  support the Faith Formation Ministry!  

Special Welcome for Veterans 

Bereavement Committee is looking for occa-
sional help with baking desserts for funeral 
lunches and assisting with preparation/setup 
of food for these lunches. If you can help call 
Diane Miller, 262-968-4625. 

 

file:///C:/Users/khavnen/Contacts
file:///C:/Users/ldurler.PARISH/Downloads/Art & Environment announcement August 2017.docx
mailto:pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net
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REMINDER - Mark your calendars 

October 18 - Watkin orders due to School 
October 21 - Soles for Education Walk 
October 21 -  Middle School Rec Night 7pm - 10pm. 
November 7-12 - Book Fair/Galleria 
November 11– Spaghetti Dinner at St. Paul’s  

 
 

www.stpaulgenesee.net     
    262-968-3175 

Get connected to our POWER! 

After School Care Help Wanted  We are looking for someone to help 
with the PM After School Program, shifts Monday-Friday. We need 
someone is consistent. This is a paid position or can be used for vol-
unteer hours. This is a great opportunity to serve your parish. Hours 
are 3:25pm to 6pm, but ending times can vary. If interested, please 
contact Stephanie at Afterschoolcare@stpaulgenesee.net 

St Paul Library Watkins Sale  Annual sale 
of Watkins products will begin on Thurs-
day, Sept. 28 with orders due to the school 
office by Wednesday, Oct.18. Pick up will 
be on Friday, Nov. 3 in the school library 
or will be available after that date. Cata-

logs can be found in the gathering space and the parish office. For 
questions, contact Barb Berner at 262-565-8186 
or jberner@wi.rr.com.   I will also take orders by phone or email with 
payment due at time of pickup. 

Join our Family, 
Ally Blonien, Principal St. Paul School 

 

Cash/Tuition Raffle  
Support St. Paul School by purchasing Raffle 

Tickets!  Buy your Tickets for $25 (or 3 for 
$60) for your chance to win AND support St. Paul School really, it's a 

win-win situation. Win the $2,000 CASH GRAND PRIZE or a FULL 

YEAR of Tuition!     
All proceeds will benefit the school and help in continuing the strong 
faith tradition it has fostered for the last 50+ years. Tickets available 

for purchase after Mass during September and October.  
Raffle drawing will be on December 13th. Contact Kelsey or Matt  

DeMarais with any questions at  
kldemarais@gmail.com or 262-744-0049. 

Scrip Program   Scrip Program   Scrip Program   St. Paul’s Parish/School receive a 

percentage from the merchants for each gift card sold. 
Free Money!  Get your gift cards through our Scrip pro-
gram!  

Ask the Scrip card volunteers after mass if you have questions. 

ST PAUL SCHOOL NEWS 

      WALK WITH US! 
Saturday, October 21, 2017 
at Mount Mary University 

The Annual Soles for Catholic                            
Education Walk is  taking place on Sat-
urday, Oct 21, at Mount Mary University. 
To register or donate, go to 

www.catholicschoolswalk.org. Once you have logged on, find  St. 
Paul Parish School and complete the process.                                
More information call the school office 262-968-3175.  100% of 
funds will be used for Tuition Assistance. 

Join in the Fun!    Nov. 7-12, 2017 

Book Fair in the Galleria 
Tues. Nov. 7  8-4 p.m. 

Wed. Nov. 8  8-4 p.m & 6-8 p.m. 

Family Night/Ice Cream Social 
Thurs. Nov. 9   8-7 p.m. 

Fri. Nov. 10   8-4 p.m. 

Sat. Nov.11   4-8 p.m. Faith Formation Spaghetti Dinner & Mass 

Sun. Nov.12   8-11 a.m. 

Reasons to visit the Book Fair: 

*Giving Tree children’s book stars available for purchase 

*shop for early Christmas presents 

*save gas, no extra driving (you’re already here) 

*no sales tax is charged 

*religious titles available 

*buy a Spanish title to send to Peru 

*donate $1 or loose change for Heavenly Baby board books 

*proceeds benefit the school library 

*IT’S FUN!   Questions:  Barb Berner @ 262-565-8186 

You are invited for Bereavement Support. 
St. Paul Catholic Parish is offering Four sessions for people who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one.  Please allow us to nourish you,  
pamper you, and empower you, all offered in a loving environment.  
We, St. Paul’s Bereavement Committee, believe that as we are       
supportive of people in times of joy, we also want to walk with those 
in times of sadness, loneliness and mourning, and help them bear 
their burden of sorrow.   

Four sessions are planned for Sunday mornings in the Family Room 
from 10:15 – 11:30am.  The facilitator will be Cathy Labinski, a re-
tired hospice chaplain. 

 On November 19, an overview of the grieving process will be  
presented. 

 On November 26, we will reflect on the wide gamut of feelings 
that overwhelm a grieving person. 

 On December 3, we will focus on how to take care of oneself as 
one moves through the grieving process. 

 On December 10, ideas will be shared on how to get through the 
holidays which are just around the corner. 

Light refreshments will be served, so please RSVP to St. Paul Parish 
Office at 262-968-3865 to help us plan appropriately – or just come.  
We want to help you walk through a dark time. 

Fr. Dan Volkert and the Bereavement Ministry Team    

tel:262-565-8186
mailto:jberner@wi.rr.com
mailto:kldemarais@gmail.com
tel:(262)%20744-0049
http://www.catholicschoolswalk.org
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ST. BRUNO Eucharistic Celebrations 

Weekends: Saturday at 4:00 p.m. & Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 
Weekdays: Monday at 8:00 a.m. & Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. 

(June 14-August 23) 

Reconciliation: 1st & 3rd Saturday, 3:00pm & By appointment 

  

St. Bruno’s Dynamic Men’s Group  meets Thursday mornings, 
from 5:30-7am  Contact Jerry Strand for more information, 
262-965-3436 or   jerrystrand52@yahoo.com . 

ST BRUNO Events and Invites  

Milwaukee Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women (MACCW) 
will be hosting its Annual Day of Reflection at Holy Hill.  

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 from 7:45 a.m.- Noon.  

Come and hear Traci Werner from Women’s Center in Waukesha 
speak on an Awareness of Domestic Abuse. Cost is $25.00 per 
person and includes: Breakfast Buffet, Speaker, Benediction, Con-
fession, Rosary, Mass and Shrine Presentation ($15.00 without 
breakfast). Followed by an afternoon of "free time" to walk the 
Stations, visit the Lourdes Grotto or Quiet Meditation.   

Registrations are due by Friday, October 6, 2017 and forms are 
available at maccw.com. Any questions please call September 
Schubilske at 262-751-0142.  Hope you can come and enjoy a 
wonderful Fall Day with the Lord! ALL ARE INVITED!  

Chris Stefanick is coming to the area! 

God didn't create us to just get by, He created us to live life to the 
fullest. Let internationally renowned speaker and author Christ 
Stefanick, along with top performing live music artists, help you 
rediscover God and rediscover the life you were made for.   
Reboot! Live! is the fun, inspiring and practical experience for 
all (ages 12 and up) of applying the beauty and genius of the  
Gospel to every aspect of your life from prayer and spirituality, to 
work, dating, marriage, parenting, health, and more!  It's time to 
start living the life you were made for!  
November 15—Watertown High School—$20.  
Purchase tickets: reallifecatholic.com/reboot-live-participants 

Mass of Hope and Healing 
Tuesday, October 24, 7:00 PM 

Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist 
812 N. Jackson St., Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Please join us for a special concelebrated Mass of Hope and Heal-
ing for parents, grandparents, siblings, relatives and friends who 
have suffered the loss of a child during pregnancy (including miscar-
riage and ectopic pregnancy), still birth, or newborn/infant/young 
child. During the Mass, the names of the children we have lost will 
be read aloud and added to the Book of Remembrance.  If you 
would like your child’s name to be included, please contact Rich 
Harter at 414-758-2215 or harterr@archmil.org.  

The Combined Collections: Church in Mission appeal offers us 
a wonderful opportunity to help people in need through five 
important efforts. Please give prayerful consideration to sup-
porting these causes:  

The Catholic Relief Services Collection – benefiting Catholic 
Relief Services, The Catholic Legal Immigration Network, Inc., 
Migration and Refugee Services, the Holy Father’s Relief Fund, 
and the USCCB’s Department for Justice, Peace and Human  
Development.  

Catholic Home Missions Appeal – supporting missions in      
Appalachia and the Deep South, the Southwest, the mountain 
west, and dioceses of the Caribbean and the Pacific.  

Collection for the Works of the Holy Father: Peter’s Pence – 
assisting Pope Francis in maintaining the administration of 700 
million Catholics and special needs in Third World countries.  

World Mission Sunday (Propagation of the Faith) – supporting 
and sending missionaries and seeking world peace with justice. 

The Church in Central and Eastern Europe – funds the           
restoration and renewal of the Church in Europe.  

After praying and reflecting on these vital Catholic efforts, please 
give generously. 

Pancake breakfast to benefit Life's Connection 
on Sunday October 29, 2017  
from 8:00 AM to 12:00 noon  

at St. Mary parish, 225 S. Hartwell Avenue, 
Waukesha. Free will offering accepted.  

Life’s Connection is a family and pregnancy 
help center in Waukesha and Mukwonago. 

Bring needed items for the baby boutique. For a list of items 
and more about Life's connection go 

to www.lcmission.com.   

OPEN HOUSE FOR PROSPECTIVE FAMILIES 

Catholic Memorial H.S. 
October 25, 2017  

6:00 PM to 8:30 PM 

Come see the school and all 
the opportunities available to you! 

Contact the Admissions office if you have any question.  

KRISTIN HARTUNG, Associate Director of Admissions and 
Communication Coordinator khartung@catholicmemorial.net 

Make a Worm Composter! 

The Green Team will attend Make Your Own Worm Composter 
presented by the Waukesha County Green Team on Oct 28, 10-11 
am at UW-Waukesha Field Station, W349S1480 S. Waterville Rd. 
Information and supplies to bring 
at www.waukeshacountygreenteam.org  look under Interest 
Groups Tab; Permaculture & Gardening. RSVP on the website. 
Meet at the Field Station at 10:00 am. Questions contact Bill 
Bosenbecker 262-719-1890. All are welcome. 

Next meeting of the Book Club  
Tues., November 14th at 9 AM - St. Bruno Family Room.  

We always welcome new members.   
The book for Nov is: The Divine Dance: The Trinity and Your            

Transformation by Richard Rohr 
"Even if you haven't read the book, come to share with us and you'll 

probably want to come back!"  

Anyone who has had a loved one die recently, or some time 
ago, is invited to attend the annual Remembrance Mass that 
will be held on Monday, November 6, at 7:00 p.m. St. Bruno 
This special liturgy is planned by the Circle of Life 
Bereavement Ministry. There more information in 
the Gathering Place.   
You can register for this service by calling the 
Parish Office at (262) 965-2332.     

http://reallifecatholic.com/reboot-live-participants/
tel:(414)%20758-2215
mailto:harterr@archmil.org
http://www.lcmission.com/
mailto:khartung@catholicmemorial.net
https://maps.google.com/?q=W349S1480+S.+Waterville+Rd&entry=gmail&source=g
http://www.waukeshacountygreenteam.org/
tel:(262)%20719-1890


 

6 

Parish Events this Week 
Monday, Oct 16 
9:00-10:30AM Work & Pray/Fam Rm 
6:30-8:00PM St. Bruno Finance Council/Rm Mat 
7:00-8:30PM St. Paul Finance Council/Rm John  
6:00-9:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30pm) 

Tuesday, Oct 17 
9:00-10:30AM Cleaning Church 
3:30PM Bereavement Committee/Fam Rm 
5:45-7:30PM Alpha/Galleria/CH/Gath SP/Fam Rm 
6:00-7:30PM Awaken/Caf/Classrooms 
6:30-7:30PM School Meeting /Science Lab 

Wednesday, Oct 18 
6-7:00AM Men’s Group/Caf 
7-8:00PM Men’s Group/FamRm 
6:00-9:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30pm)   

Thursday, Oct 19 
9:30-10:30AM Bible Study/Fam Rm 
3:00PM Divine Mercy Chaplet/CH 
6:30PM First Communion Meeting/Galleria 
6:30-8:30 Auction Meeting / PO 
7:00PM Scout Committee Meeting/Rm John 
7:00PM Boy Scouts/Caf 

Saturday, Oct 21  Loaves & Fishes 
  Anointing  after Mass 
7-9:00AM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30am) 
7-10:00PM Middle School Rec Night/Galleria/Gym 

Sunday,  Oct 22   Loaves & Fishes 
AFTER MASS Raffle Ticket Sales 
8:45AM Kid Zone/Gym  
10-12:00PM Cub Scouts/Galleria 

Other Upcoming Events 

Mon     (Mass at St. Bruno 8:00am) 

Tues 8:00AM   Elizabeth Jones by Family 

Wed  (Mass at St. Bruno 8:00am) 

Fri 8:45AM   Virginia Gourdoux by Friends & Family 

Sat 

 

5:30PM 

Lectors 

 Parishioners of St. Paul & St. Bruno  

Jack Crain, Isabelle Stark 

Sun 9:00AM 

Lectors 

  Pat Roche by Family 

Joe Varick, Roger Varner 

   

   

 Readings for the Week of October 15, 2017 

Monday: Romans 1:1-7, Luke 11:29-32 
Tuesday: Romans 1:16-25, Luke 11:37-41 

Wednesday: 2 Timothy 4:10-17b, Luke 10:1-9 
Thursday: Romans 3:21-30, Luke 11:47-54 

Friday: Romans 4:1-8, Luke 12:1-7 
Saturday: Romans 4:13, 16-18, Luke 12:8-12 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, Oct 22 

Isaiah  45:1, 4-6     1 Thessalonians 1:1-5b  
Matthew 22:15-21 

October Altar Care –Ann Budzban 
Home Communion Minister – Karen Grande 

MASS INTENTIONS  OCT 16 – 22 

St. Paul’s Liturgical Week 

Greeters:  5:30PM  Loaves & Fishes 

            9:00AM  Loaves & Fishes 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults:  Prepare for the sacraments of 

initiation with a small group to join the Catholic church.  Call Mary Kral.  

Infant Baptism: Parent sessions are required for registered parishion-

ers who would like their child baptized. Call Mary Kral, at least one 

month in advance, to schedule a class time & make arrangements to 

pick a date for your child’s baptism. 

Confirmation:  Youth at least 16 years of age or adults seeking to be 

confirmed, call Parish Office.  

First Eucharist:  Parent and child preparation required. Contact    

Karen Farrell. 

Reconciliation: 2nd & 4th Saturday at 10:00am or by appointment. 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made six months in advance. One 

of the parties must be a registered parish member and a practicing 

Catholic.   

Care of Sick: Sacramental care of the sick, call the Parish Office.  

Anointing of the Sick:  Call the Parish office with request. 

St. Paul  Cemetery:  Hwy DE & Snowdon Rd. Call Parish Office for 

information. 

HOSPITAL VISITS  If a member of your family is in the hospital, please let 
us know so we can send someone to visit them. The hospital does not 
always let us know. Parish Office 262-968-3865. 

We would like to thank all our sponsors who advertise with 
Liturgical Publications Inc. (LPi) in our bulletin. Our bulletin 
sponsors defray the cost of our weekly bulletin. Before 
reaching out to the yellow pages, newspapers, etc., please 
reach out to our bulletin sponsors who appreciate your 

Sacramental Information 

Please Join Us in Praying For….. 

Dr. William J. LaJoie 

In Loving Memory 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord,  

and let perpetual light shine upon them. 

BIRTHDAY WISHES 
Happy Birthday to Kathleen Gibson celebrating 

on October 16th. 

   Best Wishes to all who are celebrating this week!!  

Oct 24  7:00 PM, Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist,  Mass of 
Hope and Healing  

Oct 29   8:00 to noon, Pancake Breakfast at St. Mary Parish, 225 
S. Hartwell, Waukesha, to benefit Life’s Connection  

Nov 4   Women of Christ Conference West Bend WI. 

Nov 10-12 Weekend Silent Preached Retreat for Women         
Redemptorist Retreat Center, Oconomowoc 

Nov 11  Spaghetti dinner  hosted by the Faith Formation Ministry.  

Ushers: 5:30PM  Tim & Mary Alters, Chet & Ruth Brown,                
 9:00AM   Bill Johnston, Jim Prellwitz, Pete Pugal,  
             Trish Pugal, Mike Zignego 
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PARISH PERSONNEL 

 

Shared Administrator Fr. Dan Volkert  968-3865, Ext. 201 ............... pastor@stpaulgenesee.net 
Shared Deacons John C. Mezydlo  602-885-1642 ........................ jmezydlo@lakelandautogroup.com 
 Joe Senglaub  262-442-7888 ........................ joe.senglaub@siionline.com 

School Principal Ally Blonien   968-3175, Ext. 210  .............. ablonien@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Child & Family Ministry Karen Farrell   968-2276, Ext. 214  .............. kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Youth Ministry Bill Snyder  968-2276, Ext. 208  .............. wsnyder@stpaulgenesee.net  
Dir of Adult Ministry, and 
Human Concerns Mary Kral  968-2276, Ext. 202 ............... mkral@stpaulgenesee.net           
Dir. of  Liturgy and Music Peggy Kolonko  968-3865, Ext. 205 ............... pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net 
Business Manager  Sherri Meyer  968-3865, Ext. 218 ............... smeyer@stpaulgenesee.net 

Pastoral Council Chairperson    Cindy Beauchamp   ....................................................... DCBeau@wi.rr.com 
Finance Council Chairperson Curt Groninger   ....................................................... curtisgroninger@wi.rr.com 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS AND 
FRIENDS WHO ARE SICK: 

Albert Cutler, Doris Bloede, Maria Mauermann, and 
Robert Stephens. 

All those undergoing treatment for cancer and other illnesses. 

(Please call the Parish office to add someone to this prayer list.) 

Parish Office Hours  

8:00 to 4:30 Monday - Friday 

 
NOTICE:  Bulletin articles are due 9am on Friday. 

(8 days before article appears in bulletin.) 
         Please submit to ldurler@stpaulgenesee.net      Like us:  St. Paul Genesee and/or St. Paul School Genesee 


